
MORPETH HARRIERS NEEDS YOU !!!  

 
Dear Members,  

With around 400 members, we are one of the biggest and most successful athletics clubs in 

North of England.  

 

Despite this success, we are run entirely by a surprisingly small number volunteers that 

work extremely hard to keep the club going.  

 

In order to continue to provide a safe and effective training and club environment for 

children and senior members, it is critically important that we enlist more volunteers to 

help out.  

 

Generally, the main areas in which help is needed: -  

 

assisting with training groups on club nights (opportunities offered to become a formally 

trained coach) –  

 

Helping to organise road races & track meetings –  

 

Fundraising and generating sponsorship –  

 

Helping existing team managers at events. 

 

Specifically: How could you help?  

 

Could you volunteer on the occasional Monday night to go out jogging with a junior 

group?  

 

Could you volunteer at one race event per year with marshalling/setting up basic track 

equipment?  

 

Or do you have skills in fundraising or seeking sponsorship, however small that may be?  

 

If you are happy to be put onto a volunteers database or are able to help in any small way, 

could you please respond to volunteers co-ordinator Ross Floyd on 

rossfloyd1892@hotmail.com or 07761753178.  

 

Alternatively, club chairman David Swinburne can often be found or around the clubhouse 

on training evenings or can be contacted on d.swin@tiscali.co.uk  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 


